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Food Products Bid/RFP for school year 2023/24 
The Procurement process was completed and Upper Lakes Foods submitted the winning bid.  The 
new bid will start July 1, 2023 and run for 4 years.

Pizza Bid for school year 23/24
The cooked and delivered pizza bid was prepared and sent out to 4 companies as well as advertised in 
the Duluth News Tribune.   Bids are to be returned by 4/20/23.   Pizza is delivered to the Secondary 
schools daily and the Elementary Schools once a week. 

Free School Meals for school year 23/24
Universal Free Meals was passed by the legislature and will begin school year 23/24.  All students will 
receive 1 breakfast and 1 lunch per day at no charge.  
Parents will still be asked to fill out the Application for Educational Benefits so that data may be used 
for other programs and determining area eligibility for other programs. (Such as Summer meals)

National School Breakfast Week
National School Breakfast Week was March 6th-10th.  We promoted Breakfast and had 2 new 
breakfast items that week to renew interest in breakfast.   Students liked the promoted items and 
gave us some input on how to make breakfast even better.

Health Department Reviews
The Minnesota Health Department reviews our school kitchens and cafeterias twice a year and is 
nearly finished with their second round.  The school kitchens are licensed and also employ a Certified 
Food Safety manager.  All schools continue to perform well on these reviews and have not had any 
serious findings in over 20 years.  


